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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 4:14 PM
To: 'Baertschi, Dennis'
Subject: RE: Monitoring Report for 230 West Macarthur,Oakland (ACHCSA CAse #RO0000303)

Dennis, 
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the 2Q09 QMR for the above referenced case is extended to 
August 14, 2009. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Baertschi, Dennis [mailto:dbaertschi@craworld.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2009 1:24 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Monitoring Report for 230 West Macarthur,Oakland (ACHCSA CAse #RO0000303) 
 
Hi Jerry –  
  
I know this site is going to semi-annual in 1st & 3rd quarters – but we did sample for the 2nd quarter and the 2Q09 QMR is 
due to you by August 7th.   
  
I am going to be mostly out of the office over next few weeks and would like approval for an extension for this submittal of 
the 2Q09 QMR to August 14th. 
  
Thanks -   
  
Dennis Baertschi 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
  
408 7th Street, Suite A, 
Eureka, CA  95501 
Phone: 707.268.3813 
Fax: 707.268.8180 
Cell: 707.845.8552 
dbaertschi@craworld.com 
  

  


